
Date March 17, 2023 

From Hankook Tire & Technology Co., Ltd 

To 
Dansk Automobil Sports Union 

BMSport 

Title Notice Regarding Fire at Hankook Tire's Daejeon Plant in Korea 

We refer to our initial “Notice Regarding Fire at Hankook Tire’s Daejeon Plant in Korea” 

dated March 13, 2023. 

By way of update, the fire caused our Daejeon plant to shut down and it is estimated to 

take, even with our fullest efforts, about one year minimum before it becomes operational 

again.   

As a result of such unforeseeable circumstance, we are limited in our supply of racing tires 

and the volume which can be supplied to the racing events organized by you will also be 

limited unfortunately.  Please refer to the appendix for detailed information.   

Your suggestions and ideas to minimize the impact on racing event organizers and 

participating teams will be very much appreciated and we look forward to the opportunity 

to discuss ways to resolve the issue at the soonest possibility. 

We are extremely regretful of the situation and sincere apologies for all the 

inconveniences caused as a result.   

Sincerely, 

Youngsoo Kim 

Motor Sports & Culture Department 

Hankook Tire & Technology Co., Ltd. 


